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The purpose of this project is to alleviate basement 
backups and sewer overflows by increasing the 
capacity of the sewers in your area.

Once work begins, you can expect:
• the presence of work crews, construction

materials, and equipment;
• excavations that provide access to the sewer

system; and
• temporary disruptions to traffic, driveway access,

and on-street parking close to the job site.

As each phase of work is completed, the project area 
will be fully restored to pre-construction conditions. 

This notification is provided as a courtesy to help MSD 
customers anticipate work in their neighborhood well in 
advance. You will receive a second notification closer 
to the project start. 



Metropolitan St. Louis Sewer District
2350 Market Street
St. Louis, Missouri 63103

If you have any questions as you anticipate this 
project to improve your sewer system, please 
contact us.  We want to hear from you.  

When it comes to St. Louis’ stormwater and 
wastewater systems, we are all connected.
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SEWER IMPROVEMENTS COMING    
LATE SPRING TO YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD




